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Fischerlinde iiber Bremen 5
29 November 1955

Dear Mr. Pennington,

We received with great pleasure the photocopies of my father’s four letters that
are in the possession of your university. We thank you sincerely. The letter of 9 July
1907 is addressed to Mrs. Schurgast. If we can determine yet anything further about the
letters, we will be happy to share it with you. We possess a first copy of the poem
“Agathe.”

Once again, our sincere thanks and good wishes,
Yours truly,

Ruth Fritzsche
nee Rilke
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